School of Teaching and Learning

College of Education & Human Ecology
200 Ramseyer Hall

29 West Woodruff Avenue

Columbus, OH 43210-1177

Phone (614) 292-0711
Fax (614) 292-4260
May 2, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm the approval by the Middle Childhood Education M.Ed. program in the School of
Teaching and Learning in the College of Education and Human Ecology, across the five campuses, for the
new course sequence Math 108, 109, 110, 111, and 212 that is proposed to be offered beginning Autumn
Quarter 2008. In our meeting on April 26, 2007, the faculty considered and approved the proposed sequence
listed above. Our approval depends on the understanding that the above sequence does not replace Math

105, 106, 107 and 117 for students entering the Middle Childhood Education M.Ed. program. Rather it
provides an alternative to the existing sequence.
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Mollfe Blackburn

Associate Professor of Teaching & Learning

Program Coordinator of the Middle Childhood Education M.Ed. Program, Columbus Campus
College of Education and Human Ecology

The Ohio State University



